
THE CAPE CLUB OF PALM CITY

Guest Policies
On behalf of The Cape Club team, we would like to extend a warm welcome to you prior to 
your arrival. Our goal is to make your time at the Club the best possible. To assist with your 
visit preparation, we put together this page to answer some frequently asked questions. Have 
fun and play well!

Bag Drop
Upon arrival at the Club, we recommend that all golfers utilize our Bag Drop, which is located 
on the right-hand side of the Clubhouse in front of the Pro shop. After driving through the 
front entrance, continue straight towards the Clubhouse, and you will see the Bag Drop area 
on the right and the parking lot to your left. After leaving your bag, continue straight past the 
clubhouse and you will find access to the parking lot.

Golf Dress Code
Proper golf attire should be worn at all times on the Golf Course and Practice Areas, as well 
as inside the Clubhouse. 
•	 Please remove caps when entering the Clubhouse.
•	 We ask that men wear collared shirts, however mock turtlenecks can be considered a 

collar. 
•	 T-shirts are permitted so long as they display The Cape Club logo.
•	  Bottoms (shorts, skirts, and skorts) should be no shorter than mid-thigh length. 
•	 Cargo shorts and pants, gym shorts, and sweatpants are not permitted.

Cell Phones
The use of cell phones is permitted so long as it does not distract other members or guests.

Smoking
Smoking is not allowed inside the Clubhouse at any time. You may smoke outside at any 
time so long as waste is disposed of properly. Please be mindful of the damage a lit cigar or 
cigarette can do to golf carts, the Course, and grounds.

Golf Carts
Only carts owned by The Cape of Palm City are permitted on the Course and Practice areas. 
Personal carts must be parked in the parking lot as a vehicle. 

Practice Areas
Guests are welcome to use practice areas before their rounds. When playing The Cape Club 
of Palm City as part of an outing, we invite you to practice up to one hour before the start of 
your round.


